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To Oregon Legislature, 

 I  strongly oppose changing the current mail in ballot system. Going backwards to 

only one day walk in voting will disenfranchise so many people on many levels, from 

elderly to young and working people. 

It has worked flawlessly and is a very secure way of voting.  

Please vote NO on election day in person voting. 


